
 

 

Mission Focus          
Sunday 12th May 7pm 
with Samuel Adams 

Revival Movement / Every 

Home Crusade 

Everyone welcome! 

Rev Dr Cecil Grant              
 Tel: 07989 353732  

cgrant@presbyterianireland.org         
Office Tel: 028 9336 1480  

 www.firstcarrickpres.co.uk                       
NI Charity Reg:  NIC105433 

12th May 2024 



Sat 11th  9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

   7.15pm  Youth Club 

Sun 12th 11am  Morning Service, Kids Crew, Creche 

   7pm  Mission Focus 

   7-9pm  YF 

Mon 13th 7pm  Session Prayer Meeting 

   7.30pm  Empowered Walk 

Tues 14th 9.45am  Tots & Co 

   1-2.30pm Student Drop-In 

   8pm  Committee 

Wed 15th 8pm  Wednesday Worship  

Fri 17th  10am  Needle & Natter 

   7.15pm  GB Summer 

Sat 18th  9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

Boys’ Brigade 

NI Centenary 

Male Voice 

Choir 

                       

Carrickfergus 

Methodist 

 

Friday 17th May 

at 7.30pm  

Tickets £10 



 

Needle & Natter  
  

Fridays 10am - 12 in the Coffee Bar.  
  

Bring your knitting, crocheting and your 
chat for a Friday morning get-together.   

Newcomers welcome!   
 

For more details, speak to Shirley Gillespie. 

Meeting for all Holiday Bible Club Leaders and J Team 
 

Wednesday 12th June at 7.45pm in the Upper Room 
 

It is really important for everyone to attend.  
If you are not able to be there please send an email to 

anderson.lynda@gmail.com  

Ladies, 
 

Walks  | Board Games | Tea & Coffee 

            

Come along and have some fun                     

and fellowship with other ladies 
 

Monday 13th May 7.30pm 

See you at the church hall 



‘Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction,             
faithful in prayer.’  Romans 12:12 

The Outreach Team is supporting the very essential work 
of the Baby Bank in our town by donating                               

baby and children’s toiletries and nappies. 
If you would like to make a donation, there will be tubs in 

the church vestibule and outside the office until             
Sunday 19th May.  Items required are: 

 

       Shampoo        Bath wash 

 Baby wipes     Cotton wool 

 Toothbrushes    Toothpaste 

 Nappies - all sizes   

        

Reintroduction of an offering during church services 
on Sunday 2nd June. 

 

The opportunity to make an offering during our church services was 
suspended during the COVID-19 pandemic.   

Commencing Sunday 2nd June, a collective act of offering using offering 
plates will be reinstated as part of our church services.  It is important 
to give thanks to God for all offerings received and to dedicate our 
offerings to the work of God in this place.   

It is fully understood that many people give regularly by means other 
than envelopes.  If you don't use envelopes, just pass the offering plate 
on.  For those who give by direct banking methods, remember that 
you also have a small set of envelopes and you may wish to use one of 
these occasionally. 


